Northport Historical Society

CE Building

Date Oct 25th 2010

Meeting called to order by President Lee Helle at 1:00 pm.

Roll call: Alice Buffan, Lee Helle, Bob Long, Connie Long, Bev Milhalovich, Art Paine, Bob Sell, Marilyn Sell, Terry Hart, Rich Hall

Secretary’s Minutes: Additions/ Corrections/Accepted

Treasurer’s Report: Additions/Corrections/Accepted

OLD BUSINESS 

Lee helped Paul Anderson clean two Veteran headstones at Forest View Cemetery as a pilot project for a group to clean about a dozen headstones in the spring

Old Fire Hose House, lumber and paint were bought to redo the two sliding doors, Lee and Bob Long had planned to do the work, but Eric Johnston made a donation of his labor and re-did the doors

Art brought in a sample of the purchased Mylar supplies and show the group how they would be used.

Lee attended Oct city council meeting and pointed out that the 1934 Dodge fire truck, needs some tender loving care. the city does have title and does carry insurance on the vehicle. Lee recommended that one person or a group be charged with overseeing the care of the truck so it does not go deteriorate any further

NEW BUSINESS

Fire truck

Adopting the fire truck was discussed at some length, Ollie May and Bev volunteered to form a committee to investigate the pros and cons of adopting the fire truck. MPS

It was MSP that Lee and Bob Long be prepared to start and sell raffle tickets at the next gun show in Colville. Lee brought in a quilt that could be used as 1st prize, with 2nd prize of $100.00 and 3rd prize of $50.00. Bob Long will check with Linda Miller in regards of a donation of a “Silver Basket” that could be used as a 1st prize.

Fire Hall signage; Bev and Rich are working on the project, Rich had some ideas that he will share with Jael. A general discussion that painted metal, brass or stainless steel should be considered

Fire hall property, Lee will cut the brush on both sides, stack it and we will get it hauled away in the spring.

Displays in fire hall (ladders, and photo’s, some of the stored room dividers could be screwed to the walls for display of pictures. Bob Sell will donate a extension ladder

It was MSP that Bev and Art will do a search for photo’s and or Documents that need to put into Mylar inserts

Bev brought a sample of Avery label that would be great for us to ID N.H.S. property kept at the museum. Terry Hart will investigate the labels and it was MSP that we purchase labels as needed

Dec newsletter, it was MSP that Lee and Terry work on putting out a newsletter 

Announcements

Next meeting scheduled for Nov 22nd at 1:00 pm here.

Meet adjourned 2:08

Respectfully submitted, Bev Milhalovich acting secretary

